
BLUE DREAM - ECO STYLE VILLA
Savannah,  St James Club, St Paul

US$ 1,295,000

5 5 1.20 ac. 4800 sq. ft

Approx. 1.2 acres&nbsp;

Escape to Caribbean Luxury with Blue Dream - Your Own Private Oasis

Introducing Blue Dream - a spectacular luxury villa nestled within the
breathtaking beauty of the Caribbean. This property is more than just
a paradise getaway, it's a lifestyle. Boasting contemporary design,
extravagant amenities, and breathtaking surroundings, Blue Dream
offers an unparalleled experience that is simply irresistible.

Awe-Inspiring Outdoor Living Spaces

Imagine waking up to the soft embrace of a warm tropical breeze while
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sipping your morning coffee in the expansive outdoor living area. With
Blue Dream, you can make that dream a reality. This property features
a stunning infinity pool, lush gardens, and captivating views, all
designed to give you an unforgettable outdoor living experience.
Whether you're entertaining friends in the outdoor kitchen or relaxing
on the plush sunbeds, every moment at Blue Dream is an experience to
be savored.

Sophistication Meets Comfort

Step inside the beautiful interiors of Blue Dream and prepare to be
enchanted by a world of sheer sophistication and comfort. The villa is
thoughtfully designed with modern furnishings, sleek finishes, and
state-of-the-art amenities. With multiple living areas, a gourmet
kitchen, and luxurious bedrooms, Blue Dream is more than a villa, it's
a sanctuary for your senses.

Location, Location, Location

Blue Dream is conveniently located just a quick 2-minute drive from
the renowned St. James's Club, ensuring easy access to world-class
amenities. Whether you want to enjoy a round of golf, indulge in the
spa facilities, or explore the pristine beaches, everything is within
easy reach. With Blue Dream as your home base, you can truly have it
all.

Your Private Paradise Awaits

Blue Dream is more than a luxury villa; it's a private oasis where you
can disconnect from the world and reconnect with yourself. If you're
ready to experience the height of Caribbean luxury and sophistication,
this villa is the perfect match. From the awe-inspiring outdoor spaces
to the exquisite interiors and the unparalleled location, Blue Dream
is truly one-of-a-kind. Don't miss your chance to make this
magnificent property your own private paradise. Contact us today to
schedule a viewing and start living your best life in Blue Dream.




